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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To: Board of Selectmen 

From: Bill McDowell, Town Engineer 

Re: 4 Temple Street Grant of Easement 

Date: July 10, 2018 

 

The proponent is requesting that the Board of Selectmen endorse the easement plan granting the 

proponent the right to access and repair or maintain a low pressure sewer connection for 4 Temple 

Street. 

 

The Engineering Division reviewed the plan prior to the 2018 Annual Town Meeting. This plan to 

be endorsed is the original mylar version of the reviewed and approved easement plan for recording 

purposes. The Division notes that this is the same plan containing the same information. The 

Conservation Commission has also reviewed and recommended grant of easement as part of the 

review process The Board of Selectmen may elect to endorse the plan, granting the easement to the 

property owner. 


